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Further to our last update regarding MyMaths and our move away from Flash-based content, our team have been working hard over the summer to continue releasing updated content on MyMaths that can be accessed without the need of Flash.
We are pleased to announce that 83 Online Homework tasks have now been updated from Flash to HTML. When opened on a desktop, a laptop, or in a browser on a tablet, these homework tasks will display in a new, fresher design while retaining the same functionality.

A complete list of what content has been released is available on our support site, and will be continually updated as we release new content.
Due to the bespoke nature and volume of this content, these changes will be made gradually and the work will be ongoing throughout the next academic year. Once homework content has been updated, we will move onto updating lessons, followed by other content types such as investigations.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Whilst we continue to release content in its new format over the next few months, we recommend that you access MyMaths using a desktop PC or a laptop, or that you download the Puffin Academy app to ensure you have the most streamlined user experience when moving between resources.
For more information on our progress, please visit our dedicated support page for the most up-to-date information.
Thank you for your patience as we work to improve MyMaths.


